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Nomination Committee Will Recruit Board of Directors for 2020 BC Summer Games 

 
Maple Ridge, BC: In July of 2020 the City of Maple Ridge will welcome over 3500 young athletes, 

their coaches and family members to our community for a four-day celebration spanning 18 

different sports. In preparation for the Games, the City of Maple Ridge is forming a Nomination 

Committee to recruit candidates for a Board of Directors to lead the organization of this major 

community event. 

 

“The 2020 BC Summer Games will be an incredible opportunity to showcase Maple Ridge’s 

sports, culture and natural setting to the entire Province. The Games require a Board of 

Directors to work with the BC Games Society and volunteers to deliver a spectacular Games 

experience for athletes, coaches, their families and the local community that is filled with new 

friendships and fond memories of our City’s hospitality,” said Mayor Mike Morden. “I am very 

proud to chair the Nomination Committee alongside a wide variety of community representatives 

to select people who will plan and execute the 2020 BC Summer Games.”  

 

He added, “When our community has hosted these events in the past, it has brought the 

incredible expertise of our amateur sports organizations, business and cultural leaders together 

to deliver first rate experiences for the participants. These events create connections, 

community pride and demonstrate the amazing capacity of our volunteers.” 

 

The Nomination Committee will begin their work at the start of 2019 to recruit 16 volunteer 

Directors including a President and Vice President. The Nomination Committee will present their 

final recommendations to Council in late March or early April of 2019. 
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